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The Farewell ceremony of the eleventh batch of Std X students was held on 3rd February 2017. 
The ceremony took place in the Muktai Hall where the students were present along with their 
parents. Inviting the parents for the farewell is Honourable Chairman Shri Shashikantbhau Sutar’s 

unique idea. He was the chief guest of this ceremony too. The Principal, Mrs. Poorna Vidwans, welcomed the 
Management members, parents and students and wished the students all the very best for their Board Examinations. 

The speeches by the students and parents touched a chord with the audience. One of the students said, “The school 
has groomed us so well to be future good citizens that we promise that we would definitely shoulder our responsibility 
and pay back to the society.” Parents too lauded the efforts of the school in guiding the students and expressed their 
happiness at the growth of the school. The Chairman Shri Shashikantbhau Sutar had a word of praise for the teachers 
and expressed confidence that the students would bring laurels to the school in the upcoming board exams. In her 
speech, the Director Dr. Sunita Bhagwat encouraged the students to strive hard for their success and wished them 
good luck. New India School has been following a beautiful tradition of lighting candles and rendering the song 

‘This little guiding light of mine..”. It marks the transition of the students to spread the light of knowledge. 
The benevolent students of our passing out Std. X batch, donated the amount they had collected during the 

Entrepreneurship day, that was organized in the beginning of this academic session to Manavya, home 
for children of AIDS affected parents. Mr. Lavate accepted the same gratefully.
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